
 
 

  
 
 

To: ​ ​ Mountain Regional Water Administrative Control Board Members 
From:​ ​ Brian Davenport 
Date:​ ​ February 2025 
Re:​ Operations Department Update 
 

***** 
OVERVIEW OF PAST  MONTH  
 

1.​ We had 2 main break repairs this past month. One in the Silver Summit area (see 
photo) and one in the Canyons area (see photo) 
 

2.​ Staff has been dealing with a lot of frozen pipe calls. Staff responds and works to get 
home back in water by using pipe thawing methods. 
 

3.​ Treatment plant ceiling repairs are complete. Staff shut down the plant and did some 
maintenance afterwards. Cleaned out multiple basins with our vac trailer. 

 
4.​ Staff has been busy with facility maintenance. Cleaning and painting well houses. 

 
5.​ Lost Canyon staff has been cleaning pump stations and labeling pipes inside. 

 
 
FOCUS FOR NEXT MONTH: 
 
     1.  Pump house maintenance and housekeeping. 
 
     2.  Snow removal and hydrant clearing. 
 
     3.  Continue with well facility maintenance  
 
      
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 


